Website: briarwoeodse.org email: briarwoodeivicassociation202 1 gmail.com

Facehook: Briavwood Conumunity Group

The property mcmagemem' compeny witl now be
utilizing e third pariy collection agency for
unpaid dues and/or fines. Homeowners will have
¥ hra opportunity to clear up unpaid balances
prior to information being turned over. Reach
Gut To ORE Tor any guestions.

Just a reminder with the brisk tfemperaiures
and mora out walking Their fur Tamily members
To be sure ¥o clean up after they do E’heii"
busénfﬂq . We have had many complaints
regarding and it caught and turned inby o
neighber you will not receive any waraing but
will receive ¢ $75.00 fine

Welcome To ol new residents of Briarwood!
We are happy to have vou join our family and

glad you are calling us homel

Thank you,
Robert Weiss, President

Congratulations to 118 Dunmow, Travis and
Brittany Liles for BEST HALLOWEEN/FALL
DECORATIONSH You did a fabulous job!
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Tf anyone would like To donate to the family
that werz victims of a devasiating house fire
you can do so. Bob and Maryann Weiss will
be the drop of f Tor any donations of gift
cards or cash. 205 Harlesden Lane.
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Upcoming Lhiormarion:

starting back up in

Spring Community Yard Salel

Watch for updaies on cur Faceback page,
website, front arirance anncuncsmant
board and February newsleiter for dates

ooy e
and Tines

516-644-3520

843-478-0891

Clay Rogers

OPEM

Treva Ruark 843-513-4977

MaryAnn Weiss

H &

Dori Lovell

Dorchester Real Estaie 843-5563-5005

*Thz board secretary has resigned and this
positien has a remaining Term of (1) one year.
If you are interesied in filling This position
nlzase reach out Yo the President. Voting will

aal,

be done at the January 2024 meeting.

There will be NO HOA meeting for the month
of December 2023. Our next meeving will be
January 16, 2024, Boyd with Dorchester Real
Estate will be at This meeting o address any
quesiions and/or concerns.

YWe have had residents express the possibility
of sireaming the meetings live. This was
previcusly voted on and furned down by
residents due To privacy concerns. The agenda
for meetings will be posted in advance on our
website at briarwoodsc.org

You can aiso email any concerns that you
want brought up in the event you are not
gble To attend the meeting in person.
Meetings take place guarterly each year.



